
Good afternoon!  I hope you enjoyed some family time over the past week.  It's hard to believe 

we are headed into the final quarter of the 23-24 school year.  It will be a busy time!  Here's what 

you need to know for the week ahead: 

• There is NO SCHOOL this Friday, March 29 in observance of Good Friday. 

• Allied Arts this week:  

o MONDAY: Orange 

o TUESDAY: Yellow 

o WEDNESDAY: Green 

o THURSDAY: Blue 

• From Coach Mike Weiler:  

o Congratulations to the BIS Archery Team!  The BIS archers made a significant 

impact at the state tournament, playing a crucial role in the school corporation's 

historic achievement by shooting collectively a 3063 team score, bringing home 

the state title to BIS, BMS and BHS. Rebecca Siebert led the intermediate team 

with a commendable score of 270 and secured 3rd place in the elementary 

division, showcasing her skill. Levi Trenkamp's score of 268, along with Bruce Li 

and Wesley Rogier's contributions, further highlighted the promising future of 

Batesville archery, with talent poised to carry the legacy forward. 

• We welcome Mr. Michael Medlock to the BIS staff as our interim art teacher.  Mr. 

Medlock will be replacing Mrs. Olivia Branch through the end of the school 

year.  Congratulations to Mrs. Branch on the birth of her twin sons over break! 

• As many of you already know, Mr. Linkel will be leaving BIS to pursue another career 

opportunity.  Although this is a loss for our students and staff, we appreciate Mr. 

Linkel's passion for physical fitness and the relationships he built while here!  Mr. 

Linkel's last day at BIS will be Friday, April 5.  We are working on an interim PE teacher 

to fulfill this role through the end of the year.  More info will be shared soon. 

• Watch for information about the American Heart Association's Kids Heart Challenge 

coming home this week! 

• The cafeteria will be serving a special Easter holiday lunch for students this Tuesday, 

March 26. 

• The April breakfast/lunch menu is located here. 

Let's start the final stretch of this school year strong.  We are ready to welcome students 

tomorrow morning for the final 42 days!  

Enjoy your evening! 
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